



Transport Infrastructure Ireland Parkgate Business Centre Parkgate Street Dublin 8

28th February 2024

Re: Metrolink Project

Dear Aidan,

I write to confirm that Dublin Fire Brigade (DFB) continue to fully support the development of a Metro System for Dublin and that its liaison with TII since before the lodging of the application has been constructive and DFB continue to be available to work in the immediate future and following the making of the railway order.

We refer the Board to our submission in this regard.

Yours sincerely

Dennis Keeley Chief Fire Officer Dublin Fire Brigade